PACIFIC HIGH SCHOOL BULLETIN
November 19th, 2024

Hey Pirates, please check in with Senora Wyatt during first 3rd period Monday through
Thursday to choose your photo for the yearbook. Before school and break would be best.

NHS will be peeling apples and preparing pies for “Friendsgiving” during 6" and 7t" period
in the cafeteria. Check with Brittany Pogwizd if you have questions. Be sure to check in
with your teacher before heading to the cafeteria.

Peaceful Schools participants, there will be a training session on Friday, during first period.
Please check in with your first period teacher and then head to Ms. Jones' room.
PHS NHS will host Friendsgiving lunch during regular lunch time Thursday, November 21°.

The Parent Project Graduation meeting in the PHS library has been rescheduled to Thursday
November 21 at 5:30pm. This meeting is for senior parents only, students do not need
to attend.

Drama Club will have rehearsal after school Wednesday, November 20th in the Drama room.
The activity bus will be available for students to ride home.

There will be no after school tutoring today.
Tutoring will resume after we return from the Fall break on Monday, December 2.

JH Boys BBall will play @ Gold Beach Thursday, November 21 games will be at-4:15 -
5:15pm.

Reminder that there will be no school November 25-29 for the Fall break. School will resume
on December 2™,

This Weeks Menu:

Monday:
Tuesday:
Wednesday: Raviolis, Roll, Salad Bar and Milk

Thursday: Turkey Dinner w/Extras
Friday: Turkey Sandwich, Chips

Pacific /Driftwood Athletics:



